
 

Labor Day Weekend Detours and Service 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (August 29, 2024) - Pittsburgh Regional Transit bus and light rail service 
will operate on Sunday schedules on Monday, September 2, in observance of Labor Day. 

Customer Service representatives will be available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. PRT's Downtown 
Service Center and administrative offices will be closed in observance of the holiday. 

Riders should be aware of detours over the holiday weekend: 

 On Saturday from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m, inbound and outbound 61C-McKeesport-
Homestead, 61D-Murray, and 64-Lawrenceville-Waterfront routes will detour off 
Murray Avenue for the Squirrel Hill Night Market. 

 On Sunday from 10 a.m. to 10 p.m., the outbound 11-Fineview will detour off Wilson 
Avenue for a community block party in Perry-Hilltop. 

 Also on Sunday, from 11:30 a.m. and 1 p.m., the 93-Lawrenceville-Hazelwood 
(inbound and outbound) will detour for the closure of Beacon Street to celebrate the 
grand opening of Hillel Academy of Pittsburgh’s new building. 

 On Monday, from 7:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m., 11 bus routes will be detoured on the 
North Shore for the annual Steelers 5K Race. 

Details about these detours can be found at www.rideprt.org/detours/. 

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by calling 412-442-2000, on 
Twitter @PghTransitCare or on live chat at www.RidePRT.org. 

 

### 

 

http://www.rideprt.org/detours/
https://www.rideprt.org/link/80a5d10d4b8348b5b55001859421bc98.aspx

